
 

 

Friday, 

October 13, 

2017 

 
 

Mrs. P. Mochrie, Principal                                      Mrs. G. Milovanov, Office Administrator       
Mrs. J. corbin Harper, Vice Principal                Mrs. B. woods, Office Assistant        
Ms. L. ROMANO, Superintendent                               Mr. D. Wardell,, Head Caretaker                      

 

 

Dear Chedoke Community: 

 

Reminder: 

Please be aware that Chedoke School will be practicing  

both a Bomb Threat  

Evacuation as well as Lockdown Procedure on  

October 17th at 8:45am.   

 

 

Hamilton-

Wentworth District 

School Bod 

 

     We invite you to follow us on  

     Twitter @Chedoke_HWDSB 

PLEASE GET INVOLVED AND  

PARTICIPATE AS WE KICK OFF 

OUR FUNDRAISER FOR NS4C!!!! 

 

SEE ATTACHED FLYER 
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